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January 10, 2024 

 

Dear Guidance Department, 

 

The Prince Henry Society (PHS) of MA, Inc. - New Bedford Chapter launched our 

online scholarship application with the objective to simplify & make the application 

process more accessible to the students at the following link:  

https://princehenrysociety.com/scholarship-application-2024/ . 

 

The PHS is a 501C (3) Non-Profit founded in 1980 with the objective of promoting the 

cultural, economic, educational & social betterment of persons of Portuguese descent. Our 

membership is comprised of business owners and professionals. In addition to our many 

charitable works & service to the community, the membership has also used the vehicle of 

educational scholarships as a means of promoting our rich heritage. 

 

Eligibility requirements for our scholarships are as follows: Graduating senior with some 

Portuguese descent seeking an undergraduate or associate degree from an accredited 

college or university who shall be a resident of the Greater New Bedford area. 

 

Please note the application deadline of April 1, 2024 (link will be removed). Should you 

have any questions please contact me at 508-998-2012 or rgaspar@linguica.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Robert A. Gaspar 

Chairman, Scholarship Committee  

 


